
We are pleased to be offering a Lenten program for Kindergarteners 
and for those who will be attending Kindergarten next year.  The 
six sessions will take place during the 9:15 mass on March 9, 16, 
23, 30, April 6 and 13. Children will be escorted by the teachers to 
the classroom in Walden Hall after the homily and parents will 
pick them up after mass.  The program is free, but we ask that you 
register your child by calling the Religious Education office (234-
0397) or by emailing Pat Chapin at Pchapin@optonline.net by 
March 4.


